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Leader Evan Jenne Issues Statement on Leader-Designate
Alexander Not Seeking Reelection

 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. –
 
“Representative Ramon Alexander has decided to not seek reelection to the Florida
House of Representatives. He and his family are in my thoughts as they navigate into
this next phase of their lives.
 
In the near future, our caucus will meet to elect a new Leader Designate to take over
when I leave office in November.
 
In the meantime, we will continue to focus on tackling the problems of the state and
improving the lives of all Floridians,” said Leader Evan Jenne (D-Hollywood).
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